
 

 

 As engaged members of the community we wanted to remind you about the importance of completing the 
2020 Census.  Not only do census numbers impact how billions of federal dollars are allocated each year, but 
they also determine electoral districts for local, state, and federal offices as well as the number of seats Arizona 
receives in the US House of Representatives.  
 
Due to COVID-19, the deadline to respond to the 2020 Census has been extended.  Census Bureau employees 
will begin going door-to-door to follow up with households that have not yet responded in mid-August.  Luckily 
it has never been easier to respond to the census on your own, without the need to interact with a census 
taker face-to-face.  Responding to the 2020 Census will take less than 10 minutes and can be completed online 
or by phone.  Visit www.2020census.gov from a computer or mobile device or call one of these phone numbers 
for assistance:  English 844-330-2020, Spanish 844-468-2020, TDD 844-467-2020.  Each resident counted 
represents approximately $3,000 yearly in state, federal, and regional funds that support critical services in our 
community including public safety, education, healthcare, transportation, housing, parks, libraries, and senior 
services.  These programs are more important than ever as our community works to recover from this public 
health and economic crisis.  Make sure our community receives the resources we need to support businesses 
and residents.  Take 10 minutes today to be counted for Glendale’s future and remind your friends, family, and 
neighbors to do the same.  Now more than ever, we’re all in this together! 

http://www.2020census.gov/

